



STORYPLAY at IBROX PRIMARY 2019

Dear families,

This term Ibrox Primary & nursery are working with children's theatre company Licketyspit on Storyplay. Storyplay is about everyone in the school community sharing stories, games, rhymes, songs and imaginary play activities. This is inclusive play which develops children's confidence, social skills and literacy, as well as developing friendships and creativity.

Keep up with what we are doing on the Ibrox page on our website at https://www.licketyspit.com/families/licketyspit-projects/storyplay/ibrox You can also follow Licketyspit on Facebook — Licketyspit-Theatre-Company and Twitter - @Licketytweet . Please join our Children & Families Network -using the form below or online - to receive play ideas and hear about family events and opportunities in Glasgow.

The wonderful thing about having children is that we have a reason to play and play is great for all of us, whatever our age! Your children can share their Storyplay experiences with the whole family! We would love to hear from you if your children have taught you to play our games. Please also tell your children any games you used to play so they can share them at school.

There will be a Storyplay Art & Story Exhibition and Celebration Assembly later this term. We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your children. You will see our team - Ruby, Taz and myself - around the school in our stripy tops. Do come and say hello!

Warm regards,
Virginia Radcliffe, Director & CEO, Licketyspit
Please complete, sign and return as soon as possible. We are delighted to welcome you to Storyplay! Licketyspit's Children and Families Network is a national community of families, where we can share ideas, information and future Licketyspit events. If you would like to sign up & consent to us contacting you, please tell us:
Your name:
Child(ren) s Name (s)
Child(ren)s age(s)
Address &Postcode:
Email address: Thank you! Phone number:
Please tell us what your first language is?
Would you like our communications with you to be in your first language?: YES NO Thank you! We will be in touch. We will not pass this information to anyone else. You can leave the Children & Families Network at any time by emailing CFN@Licketyspit.com